
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd May 2020,  

 
Good morning everyone,  

 

I hope you are all well and have had a good week. Officially today would be the last 

day of this half term and in normal circumstances we would all be looking forward to 

our half term holiday. As it is technically a holiday period teachers will not be 

providing you with tasks to do next week. The weather forecast looks good so 

hopefully you will all be able to get out and have some fun, whilst following the 

safety rules of course.   

 

We are still working on our plans to get some of you back into school on 1st June, it 

will be great to make the first steps in getting back to normal. We are really looking 

forward to seeing you.  

 

Have a lovely week next week, take care and keep safe.  

 

Mr Dyson 

 

 

Mr Dyson’s daily challenge.  

 

 


